
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   All State Agencies 

FROM:  Governor Kay Ivey 

DATE:  Saturday, December 1, 2018 

RE:  Flags Lowered in Honor of former President George H.W. Bush 

 

Pursuant to U.S. Code (4 U.S.C. 7m), the flag should be flown at half-staff beginning 

immediately for 30 days as a mark of respect following the death of former President George 

H.W. Bush. 

Therefore, I am directing all flags in Alabama to be displayed at half-staff beginning 

immediately today, Saturday, December 1, 2018 and remain at half-staff for 30 days. An update 

will be sent later with the correct day to return the flags to full-staff. 

 

KI/ds 

 


